
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

21. UNDERGROUNDING NARROW STREETS 
 
 The Committee considered a report from the Chairman, Councillor Denis O’Rourke advising of his 

attendance at a recent meeting of the Moa Resident’s Group at which the topic of undergrounding in 
narrow streets was discussed. 

 
 A detailed possible priority list and basis for prioritising streets provided by the Resident’s Group was 

attached to the report and the Committee decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That staff prepare a report on: 
 
 (a) The priorities as identified in the report. 
 
 (b) Criteria and process including integration with the kerb and channel programme. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


